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LAasseN Lobce No. 149, F. & A.M.
84 N LassenN ST
SusanviLLE, CA 96130

September 11, 2023

LMNOP Design Inc &

Dixie Fire Collaborative
Attn: Tyler Pew, [Re]Build Chair
e: tyler@lmnopdesigninc.com
c:619.818.8118

Dear Mr. Pew,

Thank you for your recent proposal to Lassen Lodge #149 [Masons] regarding the property
owned by the Lodge at 105 Mill St [aka 204 Main St] (APN 110061013] in Greenville. At
the September 5th, 2023 Stated Meeting of the Lodge, properly noticed to the membership
of the Lodge, your proposal and a request for a Letter of Intent was approved on a
unanimous vote of the Lodge to make the above referenced property available for the
project being proposed.

The action is conditioned on eventually receiving written approval from our Grand Lodge
Property Committee. In preliminary discussion with the Grand Lodge Property
Committee, they seemed inclined to support the concept of your proposal. The lodge is
following up that communication with them, but for the purpose of your grant application,
this letter is being issued as a Letter of Intent to support your application.

While your grant is being considered, the Lodge will continue to work with the Grand
Lodge committee to sort out what needs to be done on our end to make the property
available. Your proposal fits the vision our Lodge has for the future use of our property in
the eventual re-building of Greenville, especially the portion that recounts and preserves
the history of the Lodge and Masonry in Indian Valley for more than 165 years.

Thank you for your service,

L
~ JIM CHAPMAN, PM
“Secretary, Lassen Lodge No. 149

e: lassenadd@gmail.com
c: 530.251.6828
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